
 
 

Body Search Banning Area 

October 2, 2011 
Banning Area 
2011-025 

Written by Glenn Henderson 

Sunday morning at 5 a.m. two RMRU members came out to assist the Banning 
Police Department with a search for a dead body.   They had a cadaver dog and a 
handler and RMRU just went along in the fields and drainages to help if the body 
was found in a hard-to-get-to spot.  Nothing was found and RMRU was done by 11 
a.m. 

RMRU team members present: Glenn Henderson and Patrick McCurdy. 

 

  

RMRU is a volunteer search and rescue team that covers Riverside County and assists other teams 
with search and rescue efforts in other counties. Each member purchases their own equipment and 
takes time off work, without compensation, to participate in search and rescue missions. Team 
equipment is purchased from contributions from the community. We are a non-profit organization and 
are funded by donations from people like you. 

      


